
Year 1 Phase 3 
Remote Learning Choice Grid 

English: 

Reading 

The Ant and the 
Grasshopper and Inside 
an Ant Colony 
Book Study- Watch the 
story, read the book, then 
complete the tasks 

You may need some help 
with this! 
login: Learning20 
password: Clifford 

AND/OR 

Complete one (or more) 
of the High Frequency 
Words word searches 
from your Year 1 Pack 3. 

English: 

Phonics 

Watch this video on 
3 letter blends 

Complete the spl, scr, 
str and squ worksheets 
from the Year 1 Pack 3. 

AND/OR 

Complete the Blends 
Activity Grid from your 
Year 1 Pack 3. 
Complete as many of 
the tasks as you wish 
and tick them off as you 
do them. 

English: 

Reading/Writing 

Choose a story to watch 
from Storyline Online 
or read a storybook of 
your choice and 
complete the Journey 
of a Character 
worksheet from the 
Year 1 Pack 3. 

AND/OR 

Write a character 
description about your 
favourite character from 
a storybook or a movie. 
Write as much detail as 
you can about what 
they look like, where 
they live and what type 
of personality they 
have. Are they a good 
character or an evil 
character? Draw a 
picture to match your 
description. 

English: 

Writing 

Watch the following 
video 

Writing a Story 

AND 

Complete The Magical 
Bird writing activity from 
your Year1 Pack 3. 

AND/OR 

Complete a Gratitude 
Writing task each day 
from your Year 1 Pack 
3. Tick off the ones you
have done.

English: 

Reading Eggs 

Complete the next 
lesson on your map. 
This can be completed 
as a daily activity. 
Explore other areas of 
Reading Eggs including 
spelling and storyland. 

English: English: English: English: English: 

https://bookflix.digital.scholastic.com/pair/detail/bk0115pr/story?authCtx=U.646723840
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_YfuGb8f7Jo
https://www.storylineonline.net/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OFWcSnRIAmc


Write Around the 
House! 

 
Find objects in your 
house that start with each 
letter of the alphabet. 
Can you find one for 
every letter? 
 
AND/OR 
 
Choose a letter of the 
alphabet. How many 
words can you come up 
with in 10 minutes that 
start with that letter? 
Write them down or 
record the words you say. 
Do this every day with a 
new letter. Can you beat 
your record? 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Play a game of 
Charades with a family 
member or sibling. 
Use the following link to 
help with ideas and to 
keep score.  
 

Charades 
 

*Select the ‘easy’ 
category for age 
appropriate ideas. 
 
AND/OR 
 
Listen to a story or 
podcast from the 
following link 
 

Stories Podcast 
 
Listen to as many of 
these as you like! 

 
 
 

 
Handwriting 
 
Complete the 
handwriting pages in 
your Year 1 Pack 2 
 
 

 
Reading and Listening 
 
Complete the following 
activity 
 

Flutter-by Friends 
 

AND/OR 
 

Read a storybook of 
your choice and 
complete a storyboard 
to show what happened 
in the story. A 
storyboard is where you 
illustrate the sequence 
of main events in a 
story to represent what 
happened. You can find 
a Storyboard template 
in your Year 1 Pack 3. 
 

 

 
Reading 
 
Bink and Gollie and 
Conflict Resolution: 
When Friends Fight. 
Book Study- Watch the 
story, read the book, 
then complete the tasks 
 
You may need some 
help with this! 
login: Learning20 
password: Clifford 
 
AND/OR 
 
Complete the Reading 
Comprehension Three 
Key Words colouring 
activity sheets in your 
Year 1 Pack 3. 

Journal Writing (continued): In a journal, write a short paragraph each day about the events and experiences happening in your 
life at the moment. In the future, this will provide very interesting historical reading. 

Maths: 
 
Mathseeds/ Mathletics 
Complete your 
Mathseeds or 
Mathletics tasks. This 

Maths:  
 
Practice your ‘Place 
Value’ skills  
 
Base 10 Blocks 

Maths: 
 
Practice your count-on 
and count-back skills 
Count-On and 
Count-Back Practice 

Maths:  
 
Try your sequencing 
numbers skills, choose 
ordering numbers 1-100 
Ordering and 

Maths:  
 
Practice your 
subtraction (up to 20 
minus single digit) skills. 
Mental Maths Train 

http://www.playcharades.net/
http://storiespodcast.com/all-stories/
http://www.scootle.edu.au/ec/viewing/L9497/index.html#
https://bookflix.digital.scholastic.com/pair/detail/bk0126pr/start?authCtx=U.646723840
https://www.roomrecess.com/mobile/BaseTenBlocks/play.html
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/helicopter-rescue
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/helicopter-rescue
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/ordering-and-sequencing/coconut-ordering
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/mental-maths-train


can be completed daily. 
 
 
 

 
 
AND/OR 
 
Complete pages 16 and 
39 Mathletics Year 1  
(Series B) Numbers in 
your pack 3. 

 
AND/OR 
 
Complete pages 20 and 
21 Mathletics Year 1 
(Series B) Numbers in 
your pack 3. 

Sequencing 
  
AND/OR 
 
Complete pages 22 and 
25 Mathletics  
Year 1 (Series B) 
Numbers in your pack 
3. 

 
AND/OR 
 
Complete page 39 
Mathletics Year 1 
(Series B) Operations 
With Numbers in your 
pack 3 
 
Revise your subtraction 
skills up to 20. 
 

Subtraction 

Maths: 
Revise your Australian 
Money 
 Australian Notes and 
Coins 
Money of Australia 
Australian Money 
 
AND/OR 
 
Complete Australian 
coin order and match  
and Australian coin 
addition in your pack 3. 
 

Maths:  
Revise your length 
concept 
Dinosaur Bridge 
Builder 
 
AND/OR 
 
Complete page 9 
Mathletics Year 1 
(Series B) 
Measurement in your 
pack 3. 

Maths:  
Listen to the elephant 
mass song 
Elephant Mass Song 
 
Help to read the story 
heavy and light 
Heavy and Light 
 
AND/OR 
 
Complete page 17 
Mathletics Year 1 
(Series B) 
Measurement in your 
pack 3. 

Maths: 
Counting to 100 
Counting Super Hero 
 
Skip counting 
Skip-Count 
 
AND/OR 
 
Complete page 23 and 
25 Mathletics Year 1 
(Series B) 
Measurement in your 
pack 3. 
 
 

Maths:  
Create different 
shapes.Click on ‘Open 
web app” 
Geoboard 
 
Create an artwork using 
2 Dimensional shapes 
 
 
AND/OR 
 
Complete page 36 
Mathletics Year 1  
(Series B) Space and 
Shape in your pack 3. 

Science and 
Technology: 
 
Coding 
 
Follow your lessons on  

Science and 
Technology: 
 
Watch the following 
video  
 

Science and 
Technology: 
 
Try the Balloon Rocket 
Experiment. The 
instructions for this 

Science and 
Technology: 
 
Go on a treasure hunt 
around the house. Take 
photos or make a list of 

Science and 
Technology: 
 
Try the Heat Energy 
Experiment in your 
pack. 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/ordering-and-sequencing/coconut-ordering
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/subtraction-grids
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rMy7WDt2Hr4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rMy7WDt2Hr4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nvi1_DK7hJw
https://pbskids.org/dinosaurtrain/games/bridgebuilder.html
https://pbskids.org/dinosaurtrain/games/bridgebuilder.html
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-cjPApFuGLM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=p9oRIs-cXfA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4RhBhzFJ4Ww
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KFF8-kx-Ejw
https://www.mathlearningcenter.org/resources/apps/geoboard


 
Code.org 

 
 

What is Energy? 
 
 
Have a look around 
your home and write 
down some objects that 
produce light, sound 
and heat energy. 
 

AND/OR 
 

Complete the Sorting 
Energy Types activity 
In your Year 1 Pack 3 

experiment are in your 
pack 
. 
Complete the Science 
Predictions worksheet 
for the experiment. This 
can be found in your 
Year 1 Pack 3 

things that can bend, 
stretch or be squashed. 
 
 

AND/OR 
 
Complete the Bend it! 
Stretch it! Squash it! 
experiment in your Year 
1 Pack 3 

 
Discuss what you 
observed. Draw a 
picture to show the 
results of the 
experiment. Write about 
the differences if you 
want to as well.  
 

PDHPE: 
 
Daily Mindfulness 
 
Each day, complete a 
breathing exercise: 
Cosmic Kids Zen Den 
 
Smiling Mind (free app) 
 
OR 
 
Complete mindfulness 
colouring pages in your 
Year 1 Pack 3 

PDHPE: 
 
Movement 
 
Get some good energy 
at home! 
 
Do a GoNoodle 
activity 
 
OR 
 
Create a fitness circuit 
to do with your family. 

PDHPE: 
 
Fitness 
 
Complete this Kid’s 
workout (everyday if 
you like!) 
 
Physical Activities for 

Strength 
 
OR 
 
Complete the Spell 
Your Name Workout 
sheet in your Year 1 
Pack 3. 

PDHPE: 
 
Balance and 
Flexibility 
 
Complete this 
(everyday if you like!) 
 
Kids Circuit Workout 

 
OR  
 
Put together a fun 
energetic dance to your 
favourite song. 

PDHPE: 
 
Go outside and get 
some fresh air! Pick a 
game of your choice 
and play it with a family 
member or a friend. 
 
Check out the following 
link for some ideas: 
 

Outdoor Games 
 
 

CAPA: 
 
Visual Arts 
 

CAPA: 
 
Music 

CAPA: 
 
Dance 
 

CAPA: 
 
Visual Arts 
 

CAPA: 
 
Create 
 

https://code.org/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fjuvatIoSzY
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL8snGkhBF7ngDp1oJtx5VcjwatxZn8xLK
https://www.smilingmind.com.au/smiling-mind-app
https://www.gonoodle.com/good-energy-at-home-kids-games-and-videos/
https://www.gonoodle.com/good-energy-at-home-kids-games-and-videos/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=o8uTdn_zkok
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=o8uTdn_zkok
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_97QFX3w1E4
https://www.wired.com/2009/08/simpleoutdoorplay/


Henri Matisse 

A famous artist called 
Henri Matisse loved 

cutting paper into various 
shapes and using them in 

his artwork. Matisse 
called it ‘drawing with 

scissors’. 

You are going to make a 
collage using 
organic shapes. 
You will be cutting 
shapes from paper you 
have painted and 
arranging them on a 
coloured background 

Comprehensive 
instructions for this 
activity are  in your Year 
1 Pack 3- My Garden 
Grows 

Musical Lesson 
Compilation for Kids 

Follow along with the 
lessons and learn all 
about beat, rhythm and 
pitch. Do a lesson or 
two at a time. 

Dance along with KIDZ 
BOP (everyday if you 
like!) 

KIDZ BOP 

AND/OR 

Listen to your favourite 
song and create your 
own dance moves. Put 
on a dance concert for 
your family. 

Wassily Kandinsky 

Wassily Kandinsky was 
a Russian artist who 
loved to experiment 

with colours. 

You are going to create 
your own Kandinsky 
artwork. Please use the 
Kandinsky 
Instructions Sheet and 
use the Kandinsky 
Square Template in 
your Year 1 Pack 3 to 
complete your circle 
artwork. 

Go outside and gather a 
collection of leaves, dirt, 
rocks, sticks and 
flowers and create a 
fabulous nature picture. 

History: 

Watch the following video 

Life as a Child in the 
18th Century 

Look at the clothing that 
was worn in the 18h 

History: 

Watch the following 
video 

History for kids - 
Travel through Time - 

Compilation 

History: 

Watch the following 
video 

  Top 10 Old School 
Games 

Explore the differences 

History: 

 Watch the following 
video 

Window 

Window is a wordless 
story of a family living in 

History: 

Watch the following 
Aboriginal dreamtime 
story. 

Dreamtime Stories - 
Mirram The Kangaroo 
and Warreen The 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=z9WAvSPjHmY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=z9WAvSPjHmY
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCKE0Xnj818IDaHvIcRiq0Bg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gVxad8R4Nig
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gVxad8R4Nig
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P2C2gPqsmAc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P2C2gPqsmAc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P2C2gPqsmAc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=awom-m2PJ3c
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=awom-m2PJ3c
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4JLVneJa1Is
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xDJrnldb08o
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xDJrnldb08o
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xDJrnldb08o


Century. Is it different 
from now? Why do you 
think this is not the 
clothing we wear today? 

Write down 5 facts that 
you found interesting 
from this video.  

between past and 
present games.  

AND/OR 

Complete the Past and 
Present sheet - 
Comparing Games 
from your Year 1 Pack 
3.  

the same house for 
many years and how 
the view from their 
window changes over 
time. 

Describe the changes 
that you saw in the 
video. Write about what 
you think your street 
might have looked like 
in the past, how it looks 
in the present and what 
it could look like in the 
future. Draw a picture to 
illustrate the changes. 

Wombat 

Describe what you think 
the book is about. 

Complete a colouring 
sheet of your choice: 
Kangaroo or Wombat 
from your Year 1 Pack 
3.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xDJrnldb08o

